
 
  
The RR Weekly –December 16th – 20th 

  
Dear Robb Road Families,  
 
As we come upon the Winter Break and conclude the 2024 calendar year, we want to thank all 
Robb Road families for their enthusiastic support and wish everyone a restful and joyous Holiday 
Season!  
 

1. Christmas Hampers – Thanks to your generosity, École Robb Road filled 20 Christmas 
hampers for Comox Valley families in need.  We also over 900$ for the purchase of fresh food. 
 

2. Messages from your PAC   

 

Online Store - Every purchase made at our online store helps support our playground fundraiser—
our school receives 20% of all sales! Thank you for your support! Visit the store 
here:  https://trnd.io/ecolerobbroad 

  
Elf Exchange - The Elf Exchange is this Wednesday! Students should bring loonies and toonies 
to buy gifts and a cloth bag to carry them home. Items will be priced from $1-3.  Parents, please 
remind your child to think about who they’d like to buy for—parents, siblings, grandparents, etc. 
 
Hot Lunch - Ordering is now open for winter hot lunches. Closing date 
is on Wednesday, January 8th at midnight. We will not be taking late orders as this makes it 
challenging for our volunteers and vendors.  Please note that there are no special orders accepted. 
Any food left because of student absences will be donated. We cannot store food. There are no 

refunds as the Hot Lunch program is a fundraiser for every students such as field trips, supplies, 
activities and more.  
 
***If you have already ordered this year, use the same account. If you have not yet ordered this 
year, please follow these instructions*** 
 
HOW TO ORDER HOT LUNCH 
Please go to: http://robbroad.hotlunches.net 
 

¥ Press “click here to register” (under the login boxes). 
¥  Enter the ACCESS CODE: RRHL 
¥ Add students 
¥ Manage Orders 
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If you have any questions or problems with ordering, please email: robbroadhotlunch@gmail.com  
  
If ordering hot lunch is a strain on your family budget but you would like your child(ren) to order, 
please reach out to any teachers, admin or PAC. Orders will be placed anonymously. This is being 
funded through PAC donations. 
 

Spirit Wear – Spirit wear was shipped from Victoria last Wednesday…it should arrive soon. 
 
3. Kindergarten Registration – Kindergarten registration information for September 2025 has 
been posted on the School District’s website.  The online Expression of Interest Form will open 
Tuesday, January 14th at 6pm and close Friday, January 17th at noon.  Registration is first come 
first served, though siblings of students currently enrolled at ERR will be given first priority if 
registered before the 17th.   2025 K registration is for children born in 2020 or 2019 if not already 
registered in K. 
 
4. Canadian Parents for French - We’re thrilled to share that our Founding Meeting was a great 
success! The Comox Valley Chapter of the Canadian Parents for French network is officially 
established and ready to begin our shared mission of supporting and promoting French language 
learning opportunities in our community. We’d love for you to join us! Our next meeting will take 
place on Thursday, December 19, from 6:00–7:00 PM in the École Robb Road School Library.  
Whether you have ideas to share, questions to ask, are interested in taking on an executive role, or 
simply want to observe, you are warmly welcome to attend. 
 
5. Dates to Remember  
   
Wednesday, December 18th – Elf Exchange 
Thursday, December 19th – Canadian Parents for French Meeting @ 6:00 pm 
Friday, December 20th – Pyjama Day 
Friday, December 20th – Last day of school before Winter Break 
Monday, January 6th – First day of school after Winter Breal 
 
Have a wonderful Winter Break!  
  
S.  
  
Stéphane LeBlanc  
Directeur/Principal  
École Robb Road Elementary   
 
I respectfully acknowledge that we are on the unceded traditional territory of the Pentlatch, 

E’iksan, Sahtloot and Sasitla Peoples (K’omoks First Nations) and am grateful for the privilege 

of living on the land and the gift of working with their children.   
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